ALL INDIA NAVODAYA VIDYALAYA STAFF ASSOCIATION
Regd.No.K.492/94

WORKING WOMEN FORUM (AINVSA) ____________________________________________________

 F.No.AINVSA/WWF/April-2                                       Date: 02.04.2015
                             APPEAL TO PRINCIPALS
To 

The Principal

All the Vidyalayas.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Sub:  Staging of Dharna on 22.04.2015 at NVS Headquarters,Noida-appeal to Principals .Regarding.

*********
Warm Regards from working women forum of AINVSA.

With this, sincere request on behalf of women forum of AINVSA is to seek your support and guidance for the betterment of the system to enable each one of us to work comfortably for the glory of the organization. As you are all aware that our untiring efforts to bring laurels to the organization to keep it ahead of all the CBSE affiliated Schools has become a mockery in view of our management as our welfare is thrown to winds. It is the high time for them to realize that “the untiring efforts of the teaching and non-teaching staff at vidyalaya level is the base for their crowns at Delhi”.  All our sincere and humble efforts of 3 decades to draw the attention of our management for our constitutional and legitimate service conditions to strive further hard for the organization could not convince them to take care of us. Now the time has come for us to get our dues.
Many efforts have been made on different occasions to convince the management that we are all in the system to take it forward with the right spirit provided they take care of our service conditions but in vein.
Every vital aspect of the organization and administration has become a casual approach for the management which is going to affect the system soon and it may lead the organization to collapse due to inadequate funds, inadequate staff, frustrated employees, irrational transfer policies and tedious work load on the existing staff. The recent incidents of the Management’s replies to parliament questions and RTI queries reveal that they have been adopting a mechanism to mislead even the Constitutional bodies of the country, which is nothing but ruining the organizational set up.  
Keeping all these grave issues at the back drop, we, the stake holders at the base level should take the responsibility to make the system flourish for long to meet the objectives of the constitution.

As a part of this protective mechanism, the leaders of CEC, AINVSA have been striving hard to safe guard the interests of the system by inviting the management’s attention to various vital issues of concern from time to time. It has been decided to stage a DHARNA at the NVS HEAD QUARTERS, NOIDA ON 22nd April 2015 at 10 a.m. the women forum of AINVSA humbly request all the Principals to support our cause and give moral strength and courage to succeed in our struggles. Kindly see that more number of delegates attend the Dharna to express our agonies.
Aspiring to go ahead with your experienced guidance and help please.
With deep gratitude and regards,
Yours Sincerely, 

K. MANJULA, (Treasurer) JYOTHY PANWAR (Regional organizing secretary) MONORAMA BOKSHI (Convener) N.S.SOWJANYA (Convener, T.S)
GOVINDAMMA (Convener, A.P) SAROJINI NADA GOWDA (Convener, Kar)
DHANASRI BHOSLE (Convener, M.S), ASHU VERMA (Convener, Haryana)
